
 

www.petrobras.com.br/ir 

For more information: 

PETRÓLEO BRASILEIRO S.A. – PETROBRAS | Investor Relations 

 Email: petroinvest@petrobras.com.br/acionistas@petrobras.com.br 

 Av. Henrique Valadares, 28 – 9th floor – 20231-030 – Rio de Janeiro, RJ. 

 Tel.: 55 (21) 3224-1510/9947  

 

This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities Trading 

Act of 1934, as amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", "predicts", "intends", "plans", 

"projects", "aims", "should," and similar terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by the Company. Therefore, 

future results of the Company's operations may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information included herein.  

  

 
Sensitivity: C2 Internal 

 

Petrobras and Gerdau sign agreement for low-carbon business studies 
— 

Rio de Janeiro, September 9, 2024 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that it has signed a 
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Gerdau S.A., aimed at evaluating commercial opportunities and 
potential partnerships in decarbonization projects; low carbon fuels; hydrogen and its products; carbon 
capture, utilization and storage (CCUS); as well as R&D projects related to the integrity of materials in a marine 
environment and natural gas powered “direct reduction” steelmaking. 

The direct reduction process is an alternative to the conventional steel production process, which uses natural 
gas instead of coal. 

The MoU is non-binding, with a term of two years, and is aligned with the company's strategic guidelines, 
which include initiatives to decarbonize operations and promote the energy transition. 


